
 
 

CITY  OF  PITTSB URGH  

OFFICE  OF CITY COUNCIL –  DISTRICT ONE 

COUN CIL MAN  BOBB Y WILSON 

 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, FIFTH FLOOR, SUITE 551 | 412-255-2135 

June 28, 2021 

 

Andrew Dash, Board Chair 

Commission on Naming Public Properties 

City of Pittsburgh, Department of City Planning 

200 Ross Street, Fourth Floor 

Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

 

Chairman Dash, 

As the Councilman for Pittsburgh’s District 1, representing the Northside neighborhood of 

Fineview, I am writing to express my support for the installation of a dedication plaque on 

the Fineview Field fence in honor of Kenneth W. (Kenny) Minton, Sr. 

Kenny Minton spent nearly four decades coaching Little League teams, co-ed softball, and 

young men’s softball at Fineview Field. He had a deep commitment to youth and 

programmed activities that enriched their lives. Kenny’s legacy lives on through his 

children, who coach teams in Brighton Heights, West End/Elliot, Sharpsburg, and at Urban 

Impact. I am seeking to honor Kenny’s big-hearted volunteerism and his commitment to the 

Northside community. His work lives on as an example and an inspiration to others to reach 

out to our area’s youth and invest deeper in our community. 

I urge your support for the installation of this plaque. If you have any questions, please 

contact my Legislative Aide, Mohammed Burny, at mohammed.burny@pittsburghpa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bobby Wilson 

Councilman 

City of Pittsburgh, District 1 

mailto:mohammed.burny@pittsburghpa.gov
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